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WYCHWOOD LIBRARY
The future of the Wychwood Library has %oQ&DcEECIN

now been decided and I am able to confirm that
the Cultural Services Committee has agreed to c¢4riv6 covwrrwiny
pursue the development of our present site. There is still a lot of assessment
and planning to be done, but we know that the future of the library is safe.

The library has been very busy and “World Book Day’ held in April turned
into a two day event so that the demand for story times from the Play
Groups, Nursery Classes and Primary School could be satisfied. Following
this term's visits further story times have been arranged for the summer
holidays. 1. Tuesday 17 August

2. Thursday 26 August

There is a new competition ‘Safari Reading Scheme’ where the children
will be rewarded for the books they read and a certificate presented to those
who complete the scheme.

Our book selection is continually updated so there are titles for all tastes.
We have inter-library circulating collections, books on cassette for the
partially sighted and videos for hire. New readers are alwavs welcome and
we are always pleased to see our regular readers. Statistics are still
important and are monitored each month. We keep records of people coming
to the library and the number of books issued. For a small fee we can get any
special requests you might have.

Library Opening Times are:

Monday 2pm to 5pm Gpm to 7.30pm
Wednesday 10am to 12 2pm to 5pm
Friday Zpm to S5pm Gpm to 7.30pm

Beryl Brown, Library Manager. June 1999
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SHIPTON u WYCHWOOD
MILLENNIUM PARTY
NEW YEAR’S EVE
Mulled wine - 11.30 p.m.
on the Village Green.
Torch-light procession from all corners of the village.

Please come — we need you all.



